Hello District 2!

President Eileen Vondra here.

The recent District Meeting in Park River was a great success. It was a relief both to see everyone and
to not travel. I live in Park River, just a few short blocks from the Legion. We were especially happy to
welcome Department Vice President Gloria Covert, who spoke to us on topics such as membership.

I want to take a moment to thank all who supported and guided me through both my District Presidency
and Vice Presidency. My goal was to provide a fresh outlook and perspective to this position. The

pandemic wasn’t easy, but we made it through together as a Legion family and came out stronger.

I wish the best of future endeavors to my successors and look forward to seeing all of you at
Department Convention.

God Bless you and God Bless America.
Thank You.

Eileen Vondra
District 2 President



